
City of Waterville 
Public Hearing 

May 7, 2024 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
The City of Waterville will be conducting a Public Hearing on May 7, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. 
in the Waterville Council Chambers, 200 Third Street South to consider vacating a 
portion of Faribault Street between Hamilton Street and Highway13. 
 
 
_________________________ 
Teresa Hill, Administrator-Clerk 
 
 
 
 


